
 
           

 
Dear Tri-County families, 
 
Good evening.  This evening, Kittson Memorial Healthcare updated their active 
case number to 13.  We are aware of the rising number and have been in 
continual contact with Kittson County Public Health about the county’s active 
numbers.  I was in contact just 15 minutes ago with Public Health.   Public Health 
has recommended, based off the information they know in regards to cases and 
locations, that Tri-County could remain with our IN-PERSON LEARNING MODEL for 
the time being.   However, this could all change at a moment’s notice based on if 
numbers fluctuate.  I am going to meet with Tri-County’s Decision Committee 
tomorrow morning to go over the information we have and determine if we want 
to continue with our learning model or if an adjustment is necessary.    We will 
update families if any changes are to be made. 
 
I want to assure you that we are in continual contact with Public Health and the 
Regional Support Team as numbers change.  The health and safety of Tri-County 
Students, Families and Staff are our highest priority.    
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding during this unprecedented time.   
Thank you also for helping keep Tri-County safe and healthy. 
 
Regards, 

 
Superintendent/K-12 Principal 
 
 


